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WILSON'S

LIQUID GARDEN SPRAY

DOMESTIC

ALL PURPOSE INSECTICIDE

REG. NO. 10639 P.C.P. ACT

GUARANTEE:  Methoxychlor 10.0%
Malathion 20.0%
Dicofol 2.0%

DANGER      POISON

KILLS INSECTS ON FLOWERS, SHRUBS, TREES, FRUITS AND VEGETABLES.

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

250 mL

WILSON LABORATORIES INC.
DUNDAS, ONTARIO  L9H 3H3

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:

Wilson's Garden Spray will control most insects in your garden
such as:  Aphids, Caterpillars, Beetles, Leafhoppers, Mealybugs,
Mites, Scales (Crawler Stage), Leafminers, Leafrollers, Plant
Bugs, Earwigs, Armyworms, Sawfly Larvae, Thrips (Exposed), White
Flies.

Mix 15 mL (1 tablespoonful) in 2 litres of water and spray both
sides of the foliage thoroughly when insects or their damage are
first noticed.  Repeat at weekly intervals or as necessary. 
Start spraying fruit trees soon after blossoming and repeat every
7-10 days until mid-August.  Thinning of Apples may result when



applied within three weeks of blossom fall.  This spray is very
poisonous to bees, avoid spraying on blossoms.

FLOWERS AND ORNAMENTALS:  This product may be applied on all
flowering plants, shrubs, evergreens and trees (except Petunia,
African Violets, Crassula, Conaerti and Sabina varieties of
Juniper, Boston Ivy and Virginia Creeper.)

FRUITS AND VEGETABLES:  Wilson's Garden Spray may be applied on
ALL fruits and vegetables but not later than 7 days before
harvest with the exception of beet tops, endive, leaf-lettuce,
spinach and Swiss Chard, which requires a 14 day interval between
the last application and harvest.

PRECAUTION:

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Harmful if swallowed, inhaled or
absorbed through the skin.  Do not breathe spray mist.  Wash
thoroughly after use and before eating and smoking.  Wash
contaminated clothing before reuse.  Poisonous to bees, fish and
wild-life.  Avoid spraying blossoms and keep away from ponds and
streams.  Do not use inside buildings.

FIRST AID:

Danger, this product contains petroleum distillates.  If
swallowed, do not induce vomiting.  Give patient air and move to
hospital. If on skin wash thoroughly.  If in eyes, flush with
water for 15 minutes and get medical attention.

TOXICOLOGY:

Malathion is a cholinesterase inhibitor; Atropine and 2-Pam are
antidotal.

DISPOSAL:

Dispose of empty bottle with regular garbage.  Do not reuse empty
container.

***********************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any



guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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